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To:  Onion Lake Cree Nation  
 
From:  J. Gilmour, Chair, LARP Review Panel 
 
Re:  Information Request No. 3  
 
Date:  September 3, 2014 

 
In accordance with Rule 28 of the Rules of Practice for Conducting Reviews of Regional Plans, the Lower 
Athabasca Regional Plan (LARP) Review Panel is seeking clarifying information related to the LARP which 
came into effect September 1, 2012. 
 
The request is based on the Submission by the Onion Lake Cree Nation Request for Review of the Lower 
Athabasca Regional Plan (August 29, 2013, pages 1 to 9). 
 

Specific to the Onion Lake Cree Nation application, the LARP Review Panel respectfully requests 
that representatives provide: 
 The Onion Lake Cree Nation’s definition of Traditional Use, and  
 A map outlining the Nation’s Traditional Use Area. 

 
Requested Date for delivery to the LARP Review Panel: September 19, 2014 
 
In accordance with Rule 32 of the Rules of Practice for Conducting Reviews of Regional Plans should the 
other party wish to respond to this Information Request, they are asked to do so by October 21, 2014. 


